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Los Angeies Regsonal Water Quaitty Control Board

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
BOARD MEMBER FIELD TOUR OF PORTIONS OF THE
LOS ANGELES COUNTY MUNICIPAL SEPARATE STORM SEWER SYSTEM (MS4)

Tuesday, July 31, 2012
9:00 AM

Meeting Location:
El Monte Community Center
3130 Tyler Avenue
El Monte, CA 91731

A quorum of the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Los Angeles Water Board)
may be present at a Board Member field tour of portions of the Los Angeles County MS4 that
will begin at 9:00 AM at the EI Monte Community Center on July 31, 2012. While a quorum of
the Los Angeles Water Board may be in attendance, there will be no action or voting taking
place during the tour.

Los Angeles Water Board staff will review procedures for the tour and provide a brief overview
of the locations that will be included in the tour. Board Members will then visit various MS4
locations with presentations by Board staff and staff of the Los Angeles County Flood Control
District at each stop. To ensure adequate time is provided to visit diverse portions of the Los
Angeles County MS4, tour stops will be in the general vicinity of the EI Monte Community
Center within the upper San Gabriel River watershed. An itinerary of the specific tour stops will
be provided in advance of the tour.

Interested persons are invited to attend. Interested persons wishing to participate in the tour will
be responsible for providing their own transportation to stops along the tour route. Information
on and directions to the tour stops will be provided to interested persons at the El Monte
Community Center. Due to possible parking constraints, the Los Angeles Water Board
encourages participants to carpool if possible.

To ensure a productive and efficient tour, and to ensure that adequate parking capabilities is
arranged in advance for all participants, members of the public wishing to join the tour should
RSVP by 5:00 PM on Tuesday, July 24, 2012. To RSVP, please send an email (preferred) with
the subject line “LA MS4 Tour RSVP” to Theresa Rodgers at trodgers@waterboards.ca.gov. In
the body of the email, please include a contact phone number along with the number of persons
who will participate and the number of vehicles. Alternatively, you may call Ms. Rodgers at (213)
576-6789. Individuals who require special accommodations are also requested to contact Ms.
Rodgers at the contact information above.

Questions  concerning this notice may be directed to Ivar Ridgeway at
iridgeway@waterboards.ca.gov or (213) 620-2150.
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